
 

 

  

Alliance August Update 

Alliance Announces MS Clinical and Imaging Data Resource to Accelerate Global 
Research 

We are excited to announce the International Progressive MS Alliance’s Clinical and 
Imaging Data Resource (CIDR), which provides the MS academic and research community 
access to anonymized and harmonized MRI and clinical data from thousands of people 
living with MS who participated in one of many clinical trials. 

This unique resource underscores the power of 
bringing the world together to find solutions for 
progressive MS. 
The Alliance, in conjunction with McGill University in 
Montréal, Canada, and four industry partners – 
Biogen, Novartis, Roche and Sanofi, is making this 
resource available exclusively to the MS research 
community to help accelerate the understanding of 
MS progression and speed up clinical trials aiming to 
find solutions for progressive MS.   

The data resource has an estimated total value of 
more than €685 million and is composed of anonymized data collected through 
pharmaceutical industry clinical trials. Included in the resource are approximately 
72,000 MRI scans, as well as data from 200,000 clinical visits from more than 13,500 
people with MS. 

Applications to access the data will open in Fall 2025. 

Digital Tools Workshop – Report Now Available 

A full overview of the Alliance’s Digital Tools Workshop, which took place in June, is 
now available. The report summarizes the meeting content and discussion and 
outlines the questions and possible answers to how we move forward implementing 
digital tools in MS research. Click here to download the full report. 

 
 

https://www.progressivemsalliance.org/ms-clinical-and-imaging-data-resource/
https://www.progressivemsalliance.org/ms-clinical-and-imaging-data-resource/
https://www.progressivemsalliance.org/wp-content/uploads/2025/08/250820-MSA-Digital-Tools-Report.pdf


If you missed it, you can still view the most recent Alliance webcast, which was 
recorded during the Digital Tools Workshop. Hear key meeting takeaways from Dr. 
Jennifer Graves, Dr. Elizabeth Gromisch, Vanessa Fanning and Dr. Stefan Gold. 

 

Alliance Welcomes New Scientific Steering Committee Member: Diego Centonze 
We are proud to introduce a new member of our Scientific Steering Committee!  

Diego Centonze, MD, PhD, was nominated by the Associazione Italiana Sclerosi Multipla 
(AISM) to the committee and confirmed by the Alliance’s Executive Committee. He 
currently serves as the Director of the Unit of Neurology at the IRCCS Instituto Neurologico 
Mediterraneo Neuromed at Pozzilli, and leads the Synaptic Immunopathology Laboratory 
at Tor Vergata University in Rome, Italy. 

His expertise includes synaptic transmission and plasticity, inflammatory 
synaptopathy, clinical trials, spasticity and motor rehabilitation. 

  

 

  

  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0VMAnBG5Pqo

